EXTERNAL: Nootka Sound RCMP - Grand Opening

Young, Gregory (RCMP/GRC) <gregory.young@rcmp-grc.gc.ca>
Wed 8/28/2024 11:11 AM

To:Michael Roy <mroy@goldriver.ca>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good day,

The Nootka Sound RCMP detachment has now officially moved to our new location at 495 Maquinna
Crescent. Although there are still a few boxes to move and things to organize, we are now fully functional at
our new site. We are very excited about our new home, and for this commitment the RCMP has made to the
Nootka Sound communities.

As part of our move, we are planning a grand opening celebration on Tuesday, October 1st. We expect a
great turnout of Federal, provincial and municipal partners, and community members to join us for this

event.

Following the formal activities, we would like to invite everyone in attendance to an informal gathering with a
BBQ to help celebrate.

In order to facilitate this, | am hoping that the village would consider supporting the event with permitting
the use of village owned tables and chairs for the day.

Thank you for your review and consideration.
Respectfully,
Sergeant Greg Young

Detachment Commander
Nootka Sound RCMP



